
Coming Events 

Phone:  705-428-2639 
Website:  sta.scdsb.on.ca 

Sta yner  Co l l eg ia t e  I nst i tu te  

SPARTANS SPEAK October 1, 2018 

Oct 8 Thanksgiving (school closed) 

Oct 10 Photo Retake Day 

Oct 16 Gr 9-12 Progress Reports 

Oct 18 
Parent Night - all grades 

 (5:00-7:30pm) 

Oct 22 PD Day - All grades 

Oct 24 University Information Program 

Oct 26 College Information Program 

Oct 26 Haunted House (5:00-9:00pm) 

Oct 29 
School Council Meeting 

6:30-8:30 in our Library 

Nov 4 Daylight Savings Time Ends 

Nov 7 Term 2 begins 

Nov 11 Remembrance Day 

Nov 14 
Take Our Kids To Work Day 

(Grade 9 students only) 

Nov 15 Gr 9-12 Mid-term Report Cards 

Nov 16 Gr 7-8 Report Cards 

Nov 21 
Gr 7-8 Student/Parent/Teacher 

Interviews (3:00-6:30pm) 

Nov 22 Gr 9-12 Full Disclosure 

Nov 23 PD Day - All grades 

June 26 Grade 8 Graduation (7:00pm) 

June 27 
Grade 12 Commencement 

Ceremonies (7:00pm) 

Hello Everyone.  September has been an exciting and 

rewarding first month of our school year.  We are very pleased 

with our transition to a 7-12 school.   It has had a very 

positive impact at the school and our newest and youngest 

Spartans have certainly brought a wonderful dose of energy 

and enthusiasm to our halls.   

We are now into our fifth week of classes, including our new  

E-hub.  Our E-hub is a new class intended to support students 

learn the important skill of e-learning.  Colleen Ireland, a new 

staff member to SCI and an e-learning expert, is the teacher 

for our e-hub.   

Terry Fox Run was a great success with the school raising over 

$2000 in support of this worthwhile cause.  Since we exceeded 

our goal, students and staff were rewarded with an 

opportunity to witness the first ever Tour de SCI.  Nearly a 

dozen staff members participated in this exciting bike race as 

students and other staff cheered them on.  Congratulations to 

Kirk Neilsen and Ty McNea on the win and thanks to Janice 

McLeod and her Leadership class for organizing the day. 

Lots of events happening in October.  Students will be taking 
part in the very popular Clash of Colours this month.  On 
October 18th we will be hosting an evening for parents and 
guardians to meet with teachers.  We finish the month up with 
our Halloween Haunt.   

On behalf of the staff, we want to wish you and your family a 
Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

Mark Keating, Principal 

Principal’s Message 

The Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit is required to keep up to date 

immunization records for all students who attend elementary or second-

ary school in the County of Simcoe and the District of Muskoka. Parents 

are responsible for reporting immunizations to the health unit each time 

their child receives a vaccine from their health care provider. It’s easy to 

update your child’s immunization status. Go to www.smdhu.org/

immsonline to update your child’s record, or call Health Connection at 

705-721-7520 or 1-877-721-7520 (toll free).  

 

Information provided by the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit  

It's time to update your child's immunization record  

http://sta.scdsb.on.ca
http://www.smdhu.org/immsonline
http://www.smdhu.org/immsonline


Subscribe to our SCI website and 

stay up to date!! 

Report Bullying, Drug Use or 

Vandalism 

We post our Announcements to 

Facebook & Twitter every day! 

Homework Help for students in 

Grades 7 to 10  

SCDSB 2018-19 School Year   

Calendar 

Subscribe To All SCDSB Media 

Releases 

Simcoe Muskoka District Health 

Unit 

Ontario Universities Fair 

School bus transportation infor-

mation available from the SCSTC 

October is International Walk to 

School Month 

Are We Putting Too Much Pres-

sure On Our Children 

Understanding Your Child’s Love 

Language 

The Link Between Dehydration 

And Metabolism 

These 3 Plank Moves Engage 

More Muscles Than Crunches 

Apple, Bacon and Sweet Potato 

Mini Casseroles Recipe 

IMPORTANT LINKS 

The Pirates of Penzance is coming to Clearview! 

Clearview2 Community Theatre is proud to present “The Pirates of Penzance adapted”, a show 
for all ages!  Synopsis: Frederic, who has spent his formative years as a junior pirate, plans to 
mark his 21st birthday by breaking free from the Pirate King and beginning his courtship of 
Mabel.  But because he was born on February 29, a date that only arrives every fourth year, 
Frederic isn’t technically 21 - and the Pirate King is still his master.  Unless something gives, 
Frederic will soon be on a collision course with the Pirate King’s new nemesis:  Mabel’s father. 

Shows will be held: 
  - Fri., Oct. 19, at 7:30pm 

 - Sat., Oct. 20, at 3:00pm and 7:30pm 

 - Sun., Oct. 21, at 3:00pm 

 - Fri., Oct. 26, at 7:30pm 

 - Sat., Oct. 27, at 3:00pm and 7:30pm.   

Shows are held at the GNE Fairgrounds on Fairgrounds Road, where we are wheelchair 
accessible!  Tickets will be on sale for $30 per person for Premium seating rows A-D, and the 
remaining seats will be offered at $22 for adults and $17 for children 13 years and under.  
Tickets will be available online on our website at www.clearviewcommunitytheatre.ca, or visit A 
& D Birdseed, 1617 County Road 42, Stayner.  Visit our website for more information 

Want to be a volunteer at our school? Here’s what you need to know!  
We appreciate the commitment of all who volunteer at our school. This school year, we are 
implementing a new online Volunteer Portal. SCDSB Community Apps (http://
communityapps.scdsb.on.ca) is a new online portal that allows you to begin the process for 
volunteering at our school. Here is some information to share as we’ve been receiving some 
questions: 
 

 Only NEW volunteers or those who received a letter in June indicating you require an 

updated Criminal Background Check Vulnerable Sector Screening (5-year renewal) are 
able to register as a volunteer on the Community Apps website at this time. 

 If you’re a current, approved school volunteer, you can still volunteer at our school for the 

time being. You should have recently received a letter with your access code. This code 
will allow you to register as a volunteer on the Volunteer Portal through the Community 
Apps website. 

What happens to your dried out markers? 

Here at Stayner Collegiate, we have registered with Crayola in an amazing new program 
devised to turn used markers into energy!  In our Guidance department, we are collecting used 
markers that were ready to be discarded.  These markers will be sent to a facility where they 
will be converted into clean fuel.  This fuel can be used to power vehicles, heat homes, cook 
meals and more! 

Please help support our efforts by sending in any used markers that you may have around your 
house - even non-Crayola brands.   

Thank you in advance for participating!  With the help of families like you across the country, 
the Crayola ColorCycle program can keep tons of plastic out of landfills each year. 

Remember, donôt throw out that used marker - ColorCycle it! 
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School Council members invited to Connections event on Oct. 2  
School council members are invited to join us at Connections, the Simcoe County District School Board's (SCDSB) school council 
development and networking event. 
 

When: Tues. Oct. 23, 4 to 7 p.m. 
Where: SCDSB Education Centre, 1170 Hwy. 26, Midhurst 

 
Participants can gather tips and important information to help you in your role on school council, contribute to group discussions, 
browse booths and enjoy snacks from our approved vendors, and network with fellow school council and Parent Involvement Commit-
tee members. This year, we welcome Jacqui Strachan, Communications Director, People for Education, who will discuss fundraising 
and equity within a school council. Register at www.scdsb.on.ca/connections. Register by Oct. 16 for your chance to win a $500 par-
ent engagement grant for your school. The winner(s) will be drawn at the event. You must be in attendance to win the prize. 

Parent Portal gives parents real-time access to attendance, grade information  
The SCDSB Parent Portal is a secure online tool that provides parents/guardians (of students less than 18 years of age) with quick 
access to their children’s attendance and grades and includes the option to sign up for email notifications. To access the Parent Por-
tal, parents/guardians will need their child’s SCDSB Pupil ID Number, which can be found on the Student Information Verification 
Form, as well as an Access ID. The Access ID will be provided in a sealed letter this fall with instructions on how to create an account. 
If you lose the Access ID, you can visit us in the school office and we’ll provide it to you after verifying your identity. 

Vaping: What’s the harm?  
E-cigarette vaping is being promoted as less harmful than smoking cigarettes, but that doesn’t mean it is harmless. Far from it! Stud-
ies are underway to determine the long term risks of vaping. What is known, however, is that vaping is becoming more popular with 
Ontario students. They risk becoming addicted to the nicotine found in the many flavours of e-juices available with attractive smells 
and tastes.  Vaping, like tobacco, is banned on school property at all times, but the newer vaping devices can be easy to disguise and 
use without attracting attention. It’s important we work together at school and home to talk about vaping and encourage our kids to 
make healthy, vape- and tobacco-free lifestyle choices. Find out more at www.simcoemuskokahealth.org.  
 
Information provided by the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit 

Fire Prevention Week is Oct. 7 to 13  
This year’s Fire Prevention Week theme focuses on three fundamental actions people can take to be fire-safe: 

 LOOK for places fire could start. Take a good look around your home. Identify potential fire hazards and take 

care of them. 

 LISTEN for the sound of the smoke alarm. You could have only minutes to escape safely once the smoke alarm 

sounds. Go to your outside meeting place, which should be a safe distance from the home and where everyone 
should know to meet. 

 

 LEARN two ways out of every room and make sure all doors and windows leading outside open easily and are 

School Bus Safety Week and School Bus Driver Appreciation Day  
School Bus Safety Week takes place October 22 to 26, 2018. To support schools in promoting 
school bus safety to students, the Simcoe County Student Transportation Consortium 
(SCSTC), in partnership with school bus operators, will offer bus evacuation training to all home
-to-school transported students. During this week, school bus drivers will educate students on 
how to evacuate a school bus safely in an emergency situation. Wed., Oct. 24 is School Bus 
Driver Appreciation Day in the province of Ontario. It’s a great opportunity for the school community to thank our bus drivers for all 
their hard work transporting students to and from school safely. For more information, visit the SCSTC website at 
main.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca/. 

Pay for field trips, lunch days, etc. with SchoolCash Online  
We have made it easy for parents to make their school purchases from the convenience of their own home. Whether it’s lunch days, 

field trips or school wear, we have it online for you! Follow these three steps to get started: 

1. Go to simcoecounty.schoolcashonline.com or visit our school website and click on “Pay Fees” 

2. Register and add your child to the newly created account 

3. View and purchase items through bank transfer or credit card 

It’s safe, fast and convenient. Contact Heidi Perrin in the office with any questions.  

http://www.scdsb.on.ca/connections
http://www.simcoemuskokahealth.org
http://main.simcoecountyschoolbus.ca/

